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Dear Parents 

 

Christmas is fast approaching and you will be able to reserve tickets for the F2, KS1 and KS2 Christmas 

performances at the school office from Monday 10th December onwards. This year we are reverting back to a full 

ticket system and you will not be allowed entry without your ticket. There is no charge for tickets. 
  

Please note that due to health and safety regulations, audience numbers in the hall are limited. Therefore, initially 

you will only be able to have up to 3 seats per family per performance. The performances will take place on the 

following dates: 

  

Monday 17th December 2018 – F2 Christmas sing-a-long – 9.15am start 

 Wednesday 19th December 2018 – KS1 Christmas Nativity – 9.15am start 

 Wednesday 19th December 2018 – KS2 Christmas Carols – 10.15am start 

 

All performances will take place in the main school hall. Raffle tickets will also be on sale from Monday 17th 

December with an opportunity to win a range of prizes. These can be bought from the school office ahead of the 

performances or on the day for £1 a strip.  

 

We very much look forward to welcoming you to our Christmas events and hope you are able to join us.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E. Sanderson 
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